
September 2024

Dear Parent / Carer,

Laurel ParkOpen Evening - Thursday 3rdOctober

On Thursday 3rdOctober, Laurel Park is holding our annual Open Evening for all current and prospective

families to visit and look around the school.

I would like to invite you all to visit school onOpen Evening. It is a spectacular showcase of all the

wonderful learning opportunities that are on offer to our students. Every subject is represented, with

interactive activities and examples of school work on display. You can visit school between 5.00-7.45pm via

main reception to be allocated a tour guide and enjoy all that is on offer.

Most students will be invited to volunteer at Open Evening either within a department or a tour guide. Your

child will receive a letter with the information.

To help prepare for the event, school will finish early on Thursday 3rdOctober at 1.35pm.All students will
be dismissed via the front gate. If your child is staying late and you do not wish for them to go home in the

gap, they can stay and help set up.

Student helpers will return to school at 4pm andwill be dismissed between 8.15-8.30pm at the front of

school.

To reflect the late finish on Thursday night, school starts at 9.40am the followingmorning, Friday 4th

October. Breakfast will be available in the Bay Leaf Restaurant from 9.15am.

With regards

Ms AChristofi

Headteacher


